
Seth Thompson <mrsetht@gmail.com>

MISSIONARY LETTER FOR DECEMBER 11, 2013

GSBC <GSBC@sc.rr.com> Wed, Dec 11, 2013 at 1:33 PM
To: Seth Thompson <mrsetht@gmail.com>

 
----- Original Message -----
From: Robert Ford
To: Undisclosed Recipients
Sent: Sunday, November 24, 2013 4:05 PM
Subject: Thanksgiving Prayer

 

 

                                                                                   Happy

Thanksgiving      

 

Dear Ones,

 

We trust our precious Lord will bless you abundantly, and your
Thanksgiving season will

be one filled with God’s blessings.  We thank God for you and for your
faithfulness to Him.

 

Love and blessings,

 

Dr. Bob and Mrs. Marie Ford
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Preaching the glorious Gospel of Christ for 43 years

Bearing Precious Seed missionaries for 38 years
 


